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Ethos Committee 

 

As a school, we have an Ethos Committee made up of children, parents, parish, 

Governors and staff who meet half termly to look at areas related to our values, 

ethos and church school distinctiveness. Our meetings, generally for an hour on a 

Friday afternoon are informal (involve tea, coffee, juice and biscuits) but are great 

for discussion and sharing ideas and we can then put these into action in school. We 

are looking for some more pupils from Years 4 to 6 to join us and any more parents. If 

you are interested or would like to find out more please can you let Miss Oaten know 

via the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ditton St 

 

Please can we ask all families who access the Ditton St site via Ditton St to 

encourage and model to their children about crossing the road using the school 

crossing patrol when this is available at the start and end of the school day. Whilst 

the majority do use this route, we are still having children crossing near the corner of 

The Cross and in the last week have seen the potential for some near misses. 

We would also like to remind families that no vehicles should be parked on the 

yellow zig zag lines Parking outside schools | Police.uk (www.police.uk). This is for the safety 

of the children and families entering and exiting the school and at Ditton St for our 

school crossing patrol. Thank you for your support with this. 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:office@herneviewschool.co.uk
https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/#:~:text=Safety%20tips%20for%20parking%20outside%20schools&text=Do%20not%20park%20on%20yellow,blocking%20driveways%20or%20access%20ways.


Skills Builder 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 Dates for the Diary 

Tues 1st October PTA film club on Ditton St  

Weds 2nd October Tempest photography individual portraits for Silver St site  

Weds 2nd October M and M Theatre Company Secret Garden Production Y1 to Y6 

Thurs 3rd October PTA film club on Silver St  

Sat 5th October Children’s Carnival am – meet at Frog Lane by the Youth Centre by 

11am. 

w/c Mon 21st October Harvest Festivals at the Minster – families welcome to attend 

Mon 21st October 2.30pm Lower KS2 (years 3 and 4) 

Weds 23rd October 2.45pm Upper KS2 (years 5 and 6) 

Thurs 24th October 9.15am KS1 (years 1 and 2) 

Thurs 24th October 2.30pm EYFS (Reception) 

 

Half Term w/c 28th October  
 

Christmas Nativity Plays/Concert dates:  

 

Mon 2nd December Dove Class 2.30pm at Silver St hall 

Tues 3rd December Pippin Class 2.30pm at Silver St hall 

Wed 4th December Puffin Class 2.30pm at Silver St hall 

Tues 10th December Camelot Class 2.30pm at Silver St hall 

Weds 11th December 1:45pm and evening at 6pm LKS2 Christmas carols at The 

Minster  

Thur 12th December Dunkerton/Hook Classes 2.30pm at Silver St hall 

Fri 13th December Golden Class 2.30pm at Silver St hall 

Tues 17th December 2:00pm and evening at 6pm UPKS2 Christmas production at 

Ditton St Hall.  

 

Wed 18th December – families invited into school am to make decorations – final 

times to be announced nearer the time. 



 

 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our stars for this week: 

 

Dove   Jack W & Harper D     

Pippin   Athena F & Xinyue C  

  

Golden  Gracie L & Jack B    

Puffin  Harry F & Mikey P 

Camelot  Ada-Jane M & Ariana-Ann H  

Hook   Abigail C & Spencer C 

Dunkerton  Ronan M & Hendrix L 

 

Coker   Hughie J & Rohan S 

Kingston  Toby D & Imogen-Grace H   

Coopers  Benjamin W & Isla L 

Gatcombe  Gus K & Jacob L 

 

Russet   Lucas Lé L & Ola P 

Bartletts  Freddie H &   Alice S  

Stembridge  Edward H-S & Ruby C 

Clarinette  Luke H & Bailey H  

   

Stars and certificates will be presented on Friday 4th October at 9.30am for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and Thursday 3rd October at 9.30am for Years 3, 4, 5 

and 6. 

 

Families of the recipients are welcome to attend via Zoom and a link will be sent out 

to the contact emails we have for our pupils. We encourage all family members to 

stay until the end of the celebration if possible.  

 

Please note if joining via Zoom no recordings or screen shots should be taken of the 

sessions for safeguarding and we ask you to remain on mute. Please also be aware 

of your screen name and we ask that this is changed to your child’s name. If we 

cannot see your child’s name and your camera on we may have to remove you 

from the session. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 


